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JOHN FRASER, MPP/DEPUTE
Ottawa South / Ottawa-sud

February 5, 2016

Mr. Erwin Dreessen
erwin_dreessen@ncf.ca

Dear Mr. Erwin Dreessen,

Thank you for contacting my office regarding The Ottawa Hospital’s (TOH) Civic
Campus Replacement project. I understand that Hilary Martin has been in touch with
you regarding this issue. Please know that your concerns are important to me, and I
appreciate you taking the time to share them.

The proposed Civic Campus Replacement project is in the early capital planning stages,
and it is currently under ministry review for comment. The ministry is planning to
provide written comments to TOH on their pre-capital submission early this month. TOH
will be required to respond to the ministry’s comments satisfactorily before ministry
staff can conclude their review of the pre-capital submission. At this time, the proposal
is not an approved project. Major hospital proposals require government approval to
proceed with planning.

Mr. Dreessen, thank you again for contacting me. If you have questions or comments
regarding any matter that is important to you, please visit my community office at 1828
Bank Street, or give us a call at 613-736-9573. Please accept my best wishes.
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Please note that my community office has now moved to: 1828 Bank Street, Ottawa (Ontario) K1V 7Y6

The address below is no longer valid; however, our contact numbers and email address still remain the same.
1795, avenue Kilborn Avenue, Ottawa (Ontario) K1H-6N1
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